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Telephone: 0151-9248661                                                                                                      

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

Covid Alert 

Please remember to inform school if your child tests positive for covid on our 

special email address covidalert@gcp.org.uk  

If you are sending your child into school when a family member has tested 

positive and you have not been advised to isolate by Track & Trace, please let 

school know. 

Please supply us with symptom type, symptom onset date, date of Lateral flow 

test if taken, date of PCR test and date the period of isolation will end – we 

have to report this information for every case. Thank you. 

 

Clean Air Crew 

Attached is a newsletter explaining our schools’ recent membership to Sefton’s 

clean air crew. As part of our current discussions with the children regarding 

COP26 and climate change we are encouraging KS2 children to sign up for full 

access to the site. Younger children are also welcome to have a look.  

 

Remembrance Book 

In November we will remember all our friends and relatives who have died in 

our prayers. Please send any names to be added to our special Remembrance 

book. 

We are asking parents to please practise the Eternal Rest Prayer with their 

children, as we will be saying this throughout November. 

 

Prayer for COP 26 

Loving God, we praise your name with all you have created. 

You are present in the whole universe, and in the smallest of creatures. 

We acknowledge the responsibilities you have placed upon us as stewards of 

your creation. 

May the Holy Spirit inspire all political leaders at COP26 as they seek to 

embrace the changes needed to foster a more sustainable society. 

Instil in them the courage and gentleness to implement fairer solutions for the 

poorest and most vulnerable, and commit their nations to the care of Our 

Common Home. 

We ask this through Our Lord Jesus Christ your Son. 

 

Please see attached NCT leaflet 

 

Please see attached Clean Air Crew Newsletter 
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Diary Dates 

 
Tues 9th – Year 3&4 

Lunchtime Chess 

Club starts. 

 

Weds 10th – Years 

2-6 Afterschool 

Crazy Golf 

 

Thurs 11th – Years 

2-6 Afterschool 

Football Club. 

 

 

School finish 

times 

A reminder of pick 

up times at the end 

of the day: 

Nursery & 

Reception 3.00 

Y1 & Y2 3.10 

Year 3,4,5,6 

  3.15 

We ask that 

parents/carers do 

not arrive too early 

on site to pick up. 
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